
Delivering the future 
Our 2023 – 2028 Price Submission 

Our draft five-year pricing plan has now 

been released for community feedback. 

We are seeking feedback on our customer proposal to keep future prices 

stable, fair and low for the next five-year pricing period beginning 

July 1, 2023, in which prices will remain flat in real terms for the majority 

of customers.

www.barwonwater.vic.gov.au/deliveringthefuture

In developing the proposed 

customer promise, prices and 

services, we have considered 

customer affordability, operating 

costs, new infrastructure 

requirements, current and future 

challenges, service levels and 

feedback gathered from 

customers over the past five years.

We will deliver four core customer 

outcomes that will enable us to 

support regional prosperity.

Have your say by viewing our draft plan online and filling in our 

survey here, or on your own device. 


